
On Friday, February 7, 2025, One Life Fellowship will host

Night to Shine, sponsored by the Tim Tebow Foundation.


Night to Shine is an unforgettable prom night experience, centered on 
God’s love, for people with special needs, ages 14 and older. Now in its 
eleventh year, this event has annually celebrated thousands of people 

with special needs around the globe on the Friday before Valentine’s Day!


Night to Shine Ocala partners with businesses and

individuals in Ocala to help bring this event to life for an


often overlooked group of people in our community.

Would you consider being a community partner?


For more information you may call One Life Fellowship (hosting church) at 
352-351-3789 or email nighttoshineocala@onelifefellowship.org

PARTNERS NEEDED




